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Dear Payette Forest Supervisor Keith Lannom and staff, Please do not consider ANY Gold mining project within the
Payette Forest.  We MUST keep as much of our dwindling forests free of side effects of mining of any kind, but
especially, at this time Gold Mining.  Our Earth cannot much longer withstand the constant assaults on her resources
nor actions that sullie her air, land and water.  It is time to recognize that before earth becomes uninhabitable for all. 
In those days gold will be worthless.

Mrs. Marjorie Cavins




